City of Portland






August 29, 2013

Fire Prevention Bureau

380 Congress Street

Portland, Maine 04101 

Attn: Roland Pinette

Plan of Action for fire doors

The apartment building, located at 40- 42 West Street Portland, Maine, consists of two addresses each containing three floors with four or five doors per floor. The plan of action is to replace existing doors with fire doors that meet the City of Portland, Fire Department’s code for a fire door. This will be accomplished firstly by determining a source of funding which will allow us to purchase the materials and required permits needed to do so. A contractor by the name of Maurice Barnett has been contacted and has taken all measurements needed and has also contacted a door company named Builders Hardware. 


The plan of action is to replace the doors one floor at a time starting with the first floor on one side of the apartment building. This will be done as a gauge to determine if the materials and doors will fit and function properly. Once this is determined, we will be able to order the remaining doors for instillation. Once the remaining materials are purchased, the plan is to replace one floor per visit, once a week or bi-weekly depending on the carpenters availability and schedule.


We appreciate your patience and time concerning this matter and will work as promptly and efficiently as possible to resolve the issues at hand. 

Sincerely, Robert and Jennie McClure

